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Why is the decision to form a Diocesan PJP being made? 

We believe that this is what God is asking of our Religious Community and we believe it is the best possible 

solution in this situation.  (:11) 

 

The Sisters have a 147-year history of serving with the greatest care and love. Does anything change 

with this? 

The Sisters have always had a special and collaborative working relationship with the Bishops of Peoria. At this 

time in our history, it seems to be a natural transition and part of God’s plan for the sponsorship of our health care 

apostolate to be under the sponsorship of the Diocesan Public Juridic Person.  (:23) 

 

Are you at peace with this decision? 

I feel much at peace and have a grateful heart that our Sisters ministry in Catholic healthcare will continue for 

decades to come.  (:12) 


